
Dear parents, 

This afternoon the Premier announced that all regional New South Wales  
local government areas (LGA) has had community transmission of COVID-
19 and stay-at-home restrictions and THAT STAY-AT-HOME ORDER WILL 
COMMENCE from 5pm Saturday 14th august. This means if you are working 
from home, and your child is able to be educated from home, please keep 
them at home to minimise movement in the community. 

Our school will be open with minimal supervision to support those 
students who cannot be educated from home, for example if their parent 
or carer is an essential worker. All students and families will be supported 
with learning from home materials and resources provided by your 
teacher. These work packs and resources will be able to be picked up from 
the front verandah from tomorrow at 11am.   

Find resources to help you and your child learn from home at 
education.nsw.gov.au/parents-learning-at-home and download the NSW 
school updates app onto your phone to receive the latest updates about 
the operational status of your child's school. 

I will be following this information up with a phone call each family shortly. 

 

Stay safe, 

Sharyn Pidgeon – Principal 

14/08/2021 
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